
Amalgamation of MSATS CATS and WIGS Procedures 
 

AEMO received the following response from Red Energy and Lumo Energy in the form of an email on 

21/10/2024: 

“Red Energy and Lumo Energy support the proposed amalgamation of the MSATS CATS and 

WIGS Procedures and agree with AEMO's proposal to apply a version number of 6.0 to the 

amalgamated version. 

We have not identified any issues with the proposed drafting at this time.” 

 


